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Date:  June 26, 2018 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project # PWC2018-14 Award 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Sunland Asphalt 
for project PWC2018-14 for the asphalt concrete overlay of Ironwood Drive from Lost Dutchman 
Boulevard to McKellips Road.  This work is included in the FY 2018-2019 Street Maintenance 
Plan presented and discussed at city council work session on April 4, 2018.   
 
The work would be scheduled during the day only for the safety of the traveling public and 
workers. Majority of the work would be during business hours only with no weekend work 
planned.  Public notification will include pre-warning signage along the roadside at least a week 
in advance along with the usual news releases/advisories of road and/or lane closures and 
related detours. 
 
Work would be planned for this fall before colder winter temperatures make it less than ideal of 
hot-mix asphalt concrete work. 
 
 


